
 

 

ALBERT EMBANKMENT FORESHORE 
BASE SLAB POUR 

Works at our Albert Embankment Foreshore site are progressing well. We have completed 
excavation of our drop shaft to a final depth approximately 50m below ground.  
 
To complete and secure the shaft, we need to construct a 3m deep reinforced concrete base slab 
at the bottom of the structure. To construct this slab, we will continuously pour 800m3 of concrete, 
ensuring a consistent quality. This will require approximately 100 concrete lorries coming to site 
during this time. 
 
The pour is currently scheduled to start at 19:00 on Friday 13 December and we expect it to take 
approximately 18 hours to complete. Due to various factors, there is potential for this date to 
change, in which case we will alert you closer to the time. 
 
We continue to monitor our works in agreement with the local authority, London Borough of 
Lambeth.  
 
If you require any further information or if you would like to receive invites to our community 
meetings for this site then please contact 08000 30 80 80 or email helpdesk@tideway.london 
 

     

Working hours: 

 24 hours during Weekdays 

 08:00 – 18:00 Monday to Friday 

 08:00 – 13:00 Saturday 

 Base Slab Pour 19:00 Friday – 13:00 
Saturday 

 
 
 
 

What to expect: 

 Continuous deliveries of concrete 
 

What we will do: 

 Continue to monitor noise and 
vibration levels 

 Keep you informed of upcoming 
works 
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